
NOVEMBER 2023 UPDATE
FCC Family,

When I look back at where we started when we 
took this BOLD step of faith, to where we are 
today, I am both humbled – and amazed.

Humbled – because of what God is doing in 
every one of us! Through this BOLD journey, we 
are much more concerned about the eternity of 
our friends and neighbors. We are inviting more people to hear about the love 
of Jesus & experience firsthand the community that exists in our church family. 
And we have become more generous in our giving. I am truly humbled by all 
that God is doing in us.

I am Amazed by what God is doing through FCC! With every new decision 
to choose Jesus, entire families are being transformed. Marriages are being 
strengthened, relationships are being healed, and many of you are serving 
others in ways you never have before. God is using FCC to be a light that shines 
in the darkness and people are taking notice. 

As our 2-year BOLD Initiative concludes at the end of this year, I am confident 
we are different today than when we began. Thank you for your partnership in 
this BOLD journey. Thank you for staying faithful and finishing strong. Thank you 
for taking BOLD steps of faith and trusting God like never before. Thank you for 
Boldly living out your faith so that more people will come to know Jesus Christ 
as their personal Lord and Savior. 

Together, we have learned so much about God’s faithfulness. It is with 
assurance, FCC moves forward knowing we will always be a BOLD people. All 
for His glory!

To learn more about the BOLD initiative, watch stories, or make a commitment, visit fcchh.org/bold



VICTORY PROJECT
Our team of Elders had the 
opportunity to serve with 
our mission partners at 
Victory Project in Dayton.

several community events.  Over 40 
volunteers served 125 meals to the 
local community at Project One Hope 
in November.

God has been up to 
some exciting things 
this fall! Seven new 
families became FCC 
Partners at our Step 
One class. Hundreds 
of local kids were 
blessed through

BOLD For Our Neighbor

BOLD For Christ
44 People have been

baptized into Christ!



GOAL UPDATES
 DECEMBER  2021 - NOVEMBER  12, 2023

Primary Goal:  100% Engagment

Secondary Goal: $2.75 million

114
Total BOLD

Commitments

67
First-Time Givers

Since the Launch of BOLD

185
Total Number of Givers
Since the Launch of BOLD

$1.8m
total committed

to BOLD

$1.77m
Actual Giving

to Date

QUESTIONS REGARDING YOUR GIVING?
email: info@fcchh.org
call: 937-236-8029

AUTOMATE THE IMPORTANT
set up automatic weekly or
monthly giving online at
www.fcchh.org/give

All giving to FCC from December 2021 thru December 2023 will go toward the BOLD initiative

We know we can expect great things from God. Take a Bold 
next step and attempt something great with God as you trust 

Him with your giving.

DAVE & MARY RAWLINS

“God is doing some big things in 
our church. I don’t want to miss 
out on that, I want to be a part of 

that excitement.”



When they saw the BOLDNESS  of Peter 
and John, and discovered that they were 
uneducated and ordinary men, they 
were amazed and recognized these men 
had been with Jesus.

ACTS 4:13

Culmination
Sunday, December 3rd

Mark your calendars and come celebrate with us!


